Leisure and Development Services, Sheffield City Council, Howden House, Union Street, Sheffield S1 2SH
Dear Mr Young
Replacement of Coping stones
The aims of the Ecclesfield Conservation Group (formed in March 2008) are to            “consider, advise, deliberate, recommend and make representations to the local Council and others on issues and projects which may affect the Conservation Area and the village as a whole”. 
The Group has asked me to write to you regarding the recent replacement of coping stones on part of a stone wall around the landscaping area at the bottom (i.e. southern) end of Yew Lane, Ecclesfield, which is within the Ecclesfield Conservation area. The stone copings that were previously on this wall were replaced recently with concrete paving slabs by Streetforce. The Group feels that the end result is not in keeping with the character of the surroundings or sympathetic to the conservation status of this location within the village (please see attached photograph). The end result is not only out of character the use of inappropriate materials that are inconsistent with the remainder of the wall means that it is visually intrusive.

We would be grateful if you would look at the works and consider returning the wall to its original condition by replacing the concrete with stone.
I look forward to your response to this letter so that I can report back to our members,

Yours sincerely,

John Ellis
Chairman

Ecclesfield Conservation Group   
